
March 20, 2025 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

On Tuesday, April 1, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. EDT, the Subcommittee on National Security, Illicit 
Finance, and International Financial Institutions of the Committee on Financial Services 
will hold a hearing in Room 2128 Rayburn House Office Building titled, “Following the 
Money: Tools and Techniques to Combat Fraud.” Witnesses will testify by invitation only. 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Allison Behuniak and Anthony 
Chang at 202-225-7502. 

By Direction of the Chairman 


